
 

 

 

 

Dear High School Parents: 

 

We are excited to be kicking off the 12th year of YDisciple high school ministry! 

YDisciple is open to all high school students (9-12) to help them love Christ 

and embrace the life of the Church through small group discipleship.  

 

Attached is a General Release Waiver and Medical Information form. Please fill 

out the form and return it with your donation to St. Mary’s Church Rectory or 

the GACC HS office. 

 

We ask that each first year participant make a one-time donation of $25 

to help offset the cost of YDisciple activities throughout the four years they are 

eligible to be involved. We typically have a large group kickoff party every year 

as well as one or two other large group gatherings. Food and drink is provided 

at these gatherings. Please send your donation with your release form. Checks 

may be made payable to “St. Mary’s” – please note “YDisciple” in the memo line 

of the check. 

 

We are excited to walk alongside your teens this year as they grow deeper in 

their faith! If you have any questions or want to help support the ministry, 

please contact me. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jen Kreikemeier 

Campus Ministry 

St. Mary’s Parish 丨 GACC 

jen.kreikemeier@gaccbluejays.org 

402-380-2010 
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